What's Happening at





Love is Sanctification

It's hard to believe that the month of May is coming to a close. But when one door closes, another one opens. Starting this upcoming Wednesday we will kick off our summer series titled: Love Letters. Our first topic that we will dive into is 'Love is Sanctification' out of Paul's letter to the Romans. We will be blessed to have Mark Tonkery from the Camden Ave. Church of Christ to take us through Romans to see how love manifests itself in the form of Sanctification. Be sure to tell a friend about our summer series going on every Wednesday starting on June 1st and will run through the end of August. This series will be an excellent study and will be something to look forward to every Wednesday. Can't wait to see you there!

Words of Thanks

Wanted to give a thank you to all that assisted with our Love and Care services this past week! Our next opportunity to serve the Love and Care center will be August 28th. It means a lot to the folks there.

Sermon Notes

Sermon Notes
